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UV Disco 
 
The PTA have organised a UV Disco On Friday 
1st December at the Village Club. 
 
All-inclusive tickets cost £5 per child and include 
your child’s entry, pizza, a drink and UV paint. 
 
An adult needs to stay to supervise children; 
however there is no charge for adult tickets. Food 
is NOT provided for adults. 
 
Tickets on sale from the office. 
 
 
Maths Whizz Consultant meeting 
 
On 2.45pm on Wednesday 29th November 
Parents/Carers are invited to come into school to 
learn about Maths Whizz. The meeting is run by 
the company who provide Maths Whizz; it will last 
half an hour, and will give you an insight on how 
Maths Whizz works and how it can help your 
child. They will also be available if you have any 
questions for them. 
 
Everybody welcome 
 
SATS meeting 
 
Y6 Parents are invited to a SATS meeting  on 
Wednesday 29th November at 6pm  
 
This will be an informative meeting to help 
parents support their child’s preparation for the 
SATS tests in May 2018. 
 
There will also be an opportunity to order a range 
of revision books on the evening. 
 
Waddow Hall – awards night 
 
On Wednesday 29th November at 7pm we will be 
holding an awards night for the Y5 / Y6 who 
attended Waddow Hall. 
 
 
 

 
Oral Health 
 
The toothpaste given out in Reception & Y3 
cannot be bought in the shops. However, The 
Baths Health & Wellbeing Centre Clinic on Legh 
Street in Warrington do sell it. This can be 
bought for £1 a tube from the Dental Reception 
on the 2nd floor. 

 
Running 
 
Mrs Rodgers and Miss Lea were extremely 
proud of all our runners last week. Our school 
had the BIGGEST turn out from all the schools. 
There were 163 runners in the girls’ race and 
156 runners in the boys’ race. Special mentions 
to: Ella W who came 4th, Lily-Mae who came 
18th, Dominic S who came 14th. Rebecca E ran 
some of the race with one shoe! Joshua R was 
our youngest runner! We had a brother and 
sister combo from the McCreedys and the 
Masseys! Next race is the 9th December. 
 
Photos 
 
Last call for photo orders. 
 
Photos are available online at: 
www.fayeamandaphotography.gotphoto.co.uk  
 
Orders may be placed up to 30/11/17.  
Any problems please contact Faye on 07720 
289294 
 
Mad Science Club 
 
Unfortunately, due to low numbers, we will not 
be running Mad Science Club after Christmas.  
 
Musical Theatre 
 

The children who have taken part in the Musical 
Theatre after school club will be showcasing 
what they have learnt this term in a short 
performance at the end of their last session on 
Thursday 14th December at 4pm. 

http://www.fayeamandaphotography.gotphoto.co.uk/


 
Rotary Shoeboxes 
 
Leaflets have been sent home to give information 
about this year’s appeal. Boxes are available 
from the office (free). Filled boxes can be left with 
the school office. The Rotary will be collecting the 
boxes on Monday 4th December. 
 
St Rocco’s Christmas Beanies 
 
We have beanies for sale in the office, £1 each 
 

 
 
Y2/3 
 
Year 2 and 3 had a great day taking part in an 
Outdoor learning day on Monday.  
 
Christmas Cards 
 
The order should be delivered to school next 
week. 
 
Christmas 
 
A letter has been emailed home this week 
detailing events in the run up to Christmas, 
decoration day, performances etc. Paper copies 
are available from the office. Please see the diary 
dates for more information. 
 
Healthy Lunchboxes 
 
If your child brings a snack or packed lunch to 
school from home, please can you ensure that it 
is healthy.  
 
School Meals 
 
School meals are now £2.30 per day. 
A 3 week menu has been emailed home and is 
available to view in school. 
 
Flu Vaccination 
 
Just a reminder that children in Reception – Year 
4 will be having their flu vaccination next 
Wednesday. 

 
Commended Awards 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have been commended! 
 
Reception: Poppy, Hope & Alanya  
Year 1: Eric, Jack, Lola, Finley, James & Brandon  
Year 2: Reece H, David, Harry, George & Poppy 
Year 3: Leah, Maeve, Miley, Owen & Oliver 
Year 4: Phoebe, Peter & Alfie 
Year 5: Ellisha, Dominic & Lewis 
Year 6: Ruby H, Summer, Ella & Andrew 
 

Attendance – w/e 24th November 2017 
 

Reception 95.0% 

Year 1 88.7% 

Year 2 93.7%  

Year 3 95.0%  

Year 4 93.7% 

Year 5 94.5%  

Year 6 93.7% 

Average 93.4%  

Reward when average is 97.5% or 
more 

 
Diary dates 

27.11.17 Y4 & Y5 Swimming 

29.11.17 Y2: Christmas Journey 

29.11.17 R-Y4 Flu vaccination 

29.11.17 Maths Whizz Parents meeting 

29.11.17 Y6 SATS Meeting 

29.11.17 Y5 & Y6 Waddow Hall awards evening 

1.12.17 PTA Disco 

4.12.17 Y4 & Y5 Swimming 

8.12.17 Decoration Day AM 

8.12.17 Tree Service PM 

9.12.17 Walton Gardens - Running 

11.12.17 Y5 Viking Trip 

12.12.17 Y5 & Y6 Cinema 

14.12.17 Non-uniform: Donations Xmas Fair 

15.12.17 Christmas Fair 

19.12.17 KS1 Christmas Play, 2pm & 6pm 

20.12.17 KS1 Christmas Play, 6pm 

21.12.17 KS2 Christmas carols 9am 

22.12.17 Christmas Jumper Day  

22.12.17 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 

8.1.18 School re-opens 

16.2.18 Finish for ½ term 

26.2.18 School re-opens 

29.3.18 Finish for Easter 

16.4.18 School re-opens 

7.5.18 School Closed – May Day 

25.5.18 Finish for ½ term 

5.6.18 School re-opens 

20.17.18 Finish for Summer 

 



 


